
      
 
 

Principal: Mr Mark Avoth 
The Bourne Academy, Hadow Road, Bournemouth, BH10 5HS   |  Tel. 01202 528554  |  admin@thebourneacademy.com 

 

www.thebourneacademy.com     |             @BourneAcademy 
 

The Bourne Academy is a charitable company registered in England under Company no. 07148158 
Registered office: Hadow Road, Bournemouth, Dorset, BH10 5HS 

 
 
 
 
18 March 2020 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
NT Connections Performance 31 March 
  
We have received notification from the Nuffield Theatre that the National Theatre Connections 
Festival Performance on 31st March 2020 has now been postponed and therefore this trip has been 
cancelled. 
  
We will be working with the National Theatre, and the Nuffield Theatre in Southampton to rearrange 
a future date.  
  
If you have any queries, please contact jonathan.perkins@thebourneacademy.com 
  
Jonathan Perkins 
Assistant Principal 
 

mailto:admin@thebourneacademy.com
http://www.thebourneacademy.com/
mailto:jonathan.perkins@thebourneacademy.com

